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(Please do not publish my
name and address)

November 5, 2013

I am writing to comment on the State Significant Infrastructure Application
No. SSI 5982 for the Northern Beaches Hospital.
| have attempted to do an online submission but had difficulty and don’t think

it was successfully submitted.

The proposal mentions the probable widening of Frenchs Forest Road West,
but includes no details about this. The widening of this road will have a huge
effect on residents like us who live on or close to the road. Will the local
community, and those of us immediately affected, be included in the decision
making regarding this ? We need to be informed about what is planned and be

able to contribute our thoughts.
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